
	 	 	 	 	 	 Library Report


The coffee hour was held March 11th. The next meet up will be April 8th. 


Supplies for summer programming will be purchased this month. They include the materials 
needed to complete crafts and activities at home, brag tags, and necklaces. We will be refilling 
our summer outdoor activity bins with chalk, bubble juice, and other supplies that can be used 
throughout the summer in front of the library.


Surveys from the community are slowly being distributed and returned. These will allow us to 
complete the community needs assessment and planning for reaccreditation in July.


The Cedar Valley Newspaper featured our new card club on the front page. We may expand 
that from every other week to every week. 



